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changes in PTE bank account details

Dear Students!

I would like to inform you again that due to the change of the higher education model from a state-run institution into a public
foundation - maintained higher education institution, the bank account and tax account details of the University of

Pécs will change as of 1°* August.

After the change of the higher education model, from 1%t August

University’s bank account:

11731001-23135378

IBAN: HU88117310012313537800000000

SWIFT CODE: OTPVHUHB

Available payment methods:

2Pay: Paying by a bankcard via Neptun System in the menu Finances/Payment (Paying by a bankcard via SimplePay will not be
interrupted by the change of the higher education model.)

nt by invoices: In case of bank transfer by a company, based on an invoice requested and issued in advance.
University’s bank account in case of payment by invoice
IBAN: HU88117310012313537800000000

SWIFT CODE: OTPVHUHB

r: Paying by card or cash at the Faculty Cashiers based on previously transcripted item in Neptun system.(This service is expected to be
available again from 9th August 2021.)

Neptun will automatically issue an invoice to the student after the payment. If student does not declare the request of invoice
in the name of a company, the invoice will be prepared on the name of the student.
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Request of invoice must be stated before the bank transfer. Every invoice is being reported to the National Tax and Customs
Administration Office, therefore the University has limited opportunity to modify done invoices.

Please, indicate your request of invoice via Neptun system in the menu Finances/Payment / select the item and find + /
Submit request.

Due to the change of the University’s tax account, the issuance of invoices will be available from 9" August 2021.

Please, consider the above mentioned, when choosing from the available payment methods.

If you have any questions about the above mentioned, please contact the administrators of the Central Registrar’s Office
on infokti@pte.hu [1].

Personal administration is only possible after booking an appointment via time.pte.hu.

Kind regards,

Ildiké Csukéné Jackl

Head of the Central Registrar’s Office

rovat: Egyéb [2]
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